
 

 

Helping at Home 
 

Pop Up Fraser Quest 
 

Respectful and Resourceful   
 

When we were out delivering devices to families and whānau earlier this week, lots of the 
children wanted to chat (from a distance of course) about what they had been doing at home 
during the lockdown. A lot of the children were in the middle of doing various jobs around the 
house.  

Doing jobs at home is a great thing to do to help out others in your family. It also 
demonstrates our Respectful FRASER Value, and often our Resourceful FRASER Value too.  

During the current Lockdown, we are running a Pop Up ‘Helping at Home’ Fraser Quest. All 
you need to do is a few jobs around the house, and see if you can get a photo or two as well. 
Be sure to ask an adult first, and remember to keep safe. Jobs could include: 

- Doing the dishes or emptying the dishwasher 
- Vacuuming the house 
- Tidying your room 
- Hanging out or folding the washing 
- Putting out the rubbish or recycling 
- Cooking or helping prepare meals 
- Outside jobs such as sweeping up the leaves etc.  

 
This is a photo of my daughter Lucy, stacking wood during the lockdown. 

Feel free to upload any photos of this Quest to Educa. Or you could email your photos to your 
classroom teacher or me at principal@frasercres.school.nz  

Good on you for being a Respectful and Resourceful Fraser Kid!  


